[bookmark: _GoBack]	Hello everyone! My name is Kayla Dietrich and I am running for FMIG secretary. This year I served as the First Year Liason and want to take a more active role in the group. I love everything our FMIG stands for. Family medicine is often taken for granted since it is not seen as a “specialty”. However, I see family medicine as the most exciting and versatile field to go into. My dream is to become a rural family medicine doctor in the small town of Atascosa, TX. By serving as your secretary for the upcoming school year I feel I will be one step closer to living my dream.
	I am qualified to be secretary because I have held many secretary positions in various organizations through undergraduate and graduate school. I love taking detailed notes. I am a part of the MD/MSPH track so I have to stay very organized in order to keep up with school. Being organized is a great attribute of a secretary. Also, since being involved in both the medical school and graduate school I am able to reach out to more people for networking or other things we as a group may need. 
	I look forward to serving as your 2015-2016 secretary of FMIG! Can’t wait to be part of the E-Board again and see what amazing things we do next year!
